Darnhall Primary School
Sandyhill Road
WINSFORD

Cheshire

CW7 1JL

Telephone: (01606) 593315
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Weekly Bulletin—18th February 2022

Wow—what a busy half term that has been!

We have had a fantastic half term and the children have worked so
incredibly hard. We can’t quite believe everything that we have fit into the
past 7 weeks! We hope you all have a lovely restful week and
enjoy a break from working hard.

We look forward seeing you all on Monday 28th February,
at 8.30am ready for the next half term.

Next week marks the 10th anniversary of me becoming the Headteacher
at Darnhall and | could not be prouder of the school and its community.
The last decade has flown by and we have grown considerably in that
time from 195 children to 409!

Thank you to
everyone who
donated dog and
cat food on
Monday. All tins,
packets and food §

have been
donated to .
charities looking |
after these |\

animals.




Piano lessons

for years 3, 4
and 5

Please see the email sent to these
years groups and register for lessons
as soon as possible if you are

interested.
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adventure babies. "t prigno”
Sessions

Take your child on a story and sensory adventure
bringing brilliant books to life!
For babies and toddlers up fo the age of 2.5 years.

Dates for sessions are:

10th February 12th May

17th February 26th May
3rd March 23rd June
17th March

KS1 Hall in our Early Years Building
2:00pm-3:00pm

ONLY 16 PLACES AVAILABLE
BOOKING IS ESSENTIAL

Bookings are on a first come, first

served basis. To book your place email
contact@darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk (please
tell us the name of your child and date of
birth as well as a contact phone number)
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School Lunches

School lunch menus can be
found via our website.

The first week
back after half
term will

be Week 2

Chester Zoo

Years 1 and 2 are visiting Chester Zoo
on Friday 4th March. They will look
around the zoo and will also have the
chance to take part in a workshop.

Story Tent

Some of our children had a wonderful
time sharing and exploring books with
the ‘Story Tent’ company this week.
The children and parents all enjoyed
this experience, thanks to Story Tent
for providing these fun sessions.




